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Newsletter : 1st April 

2022 
 
 
 

Seven Fields Primary School-Newsletter 

 

Value:   Self Discipline 

                Never says “I can’t”  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Firstly thank you for all of your kind wishes following my absence last week. I am recovered now and back to normal. 
It is really satisfying to know that the community cares about the staff and the school so much.  
 

Changes to how pupils enter the school in the mornings. 
In assembly this week, I spoke to the children and staff about a change that I want to trial from next week. As the   
children have been in bubbles for a long time the arrangements for the start of the day have not been easy to          
negotiate. Pupils currently enter via their external classroom door and walk through the classroom to get to the cloak 
area then walk back into the classroom to start work. This causes pupils to waste time and not settle to learn quickly 
enough. I want the start of day to be a little bit smoother so, from Monday, children will either enter through the   
terrace doors if they are in Falcons, Eagles or Kestrels  or through the doors outside of the hall if they are in Puffins, 
Kingfishers, Hummingbirds, Robins, Sparrows and Wrens. Staff will be on hand to direct pupils to where they need to 
go. This change only affects pupils in Y1-6. The arrangements for children in the EYFS (Pre-school, Nursery and        
Reception) will stay the same. Children will be greeted by their teacher at their classroom door in the cloakroom area. 
If you would like to speak to a teacher, you will need to dojo them in advance. We will see how the trial goes next 
week and if it is successful, we will continue the system next term. Snacks for KS1 and LKS2 will be available outside 
the hall first thing in the morning and we encourage children to buy snacks before going to the cloak area. Next week 
we would like to check how many children need a school jumper/cardigan. Please can you send your child to school in 
their full school uniform next week. 
 
 
 

Miss Roberts 

As many of you are aware, Miss Roberts is expecting another baby and will be taking maternity leave from the second 
week of the summer term. Miss Smith will be covering her maternity leave for the foreseeable future so the children 
will have great continuity and of course, Mrs Chant and Mrs Manktelow will also continue to be available to           
communicate to parents. We wish Miss Roberts all the best. 
 

Please do all make a note of the dates for the KS1/2 disco next Thursday and the summer fete which is scheduled for 
2nd July 2022. The PTA would welcome support at both of these events. 
 

D Booth  
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Dojos gained this week 
Class Total Dojos Class Winner 

Miss Mitchell 867 Alexander 53 

Miss Goss 926 Darcie 68 

Miss Bickle 1260 Oscar 88 

Mrs Wright & Miss 
Neville 1176 Kaurasi 82 

Miss Smith &  
Miss Roberts 1105 Chloe 52 

Miss Jessop 1416 Mia 69 

Mrs Branscombe 1181 Frankie C 60 

Miss Martin 879 Spencer 55 

Miss Grimwood 610 Dylan 40 

Mr Donnelly 250 Alexandra-Ioana 25 

   
Follow us on twitter @sevenfieldsprim 

Certificates 

Congratulations to   
anyone who has been 

nominated by your 
teacher this week 

 

Well done to you all on 
your  

achievements ! 

  I 
Bumblebees Caidyn for being a good friend to others 

in the class 
Oliver for listening to adults  

Robins Freddie for showing kindness and good 
manners 

Alfie LC for working hard with his writing 
this week  

Sparrows Lily-mae for always following the     
magnificent 7 and for being a good role 
model to others  

Krystal for thinking carefully  about her 
face design in textiles 

Wrens Oliver for fantastic effort in Maths  Jack for fantastic improvement in hand-
writing  

Puffins Jesse for a great effort in her             
assessments 

Emelie for a great persuasive letter about 
The Iron Man  

Kingfishers Ivy-Rose for settling in to Seven Fields 
extremely well and working hard 

Dominiks for contributing well in lessons 
all week  

Humming-
birds 

Lacey M for striving to complete her 
work in the time given  

Daisy for settling to work immediately and 
consistently  

Falcons Justin for producing amazing work this 
week  

Kyron  for striving to complete the best 
work he can  

Eagles Alfie  for making an effort to improve his 
work  

Alaina for showing good knowledge in her 
English work  

Kestrels Dylan for making efforts to improve his 
English work  

Theo for making a massive improvement 
in his maths tests  

   

Attendance  

Bumblebee Class 85.00 

Robin Class 92.27 

Sparrow Class 88.18 

Wren Class 90.00 

Puffin Class 80.65 

Kingfisher Class 97.24 

Hummingbird Class 93.33 

Falcon Class 97.20 

Kestrel Class 97.89 

Eagle Class 94.76 

This week’s certificate nominations are as follows: 

And the attendance cup goes to: 

Kestrels 

This week’s winners of 

the Dojo cup are: 

Kingfishers  

Congratulations 

and well done 
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House points totals this 

week and overall totals so 

far: 

 

Snowdon   77 

 

Slieve Donard   47 

 

Ben Nevis   52 

 

Scafell Pike   19 

 

This weeks behaviour cup winner is  

Mazie and Caelan for working well together 

and always settling tot learn quickly. 

Well Done 

They are back! Hot chocolate Fridays have returned and we would like to say a huge well done to the following    

children: 

 

Kaurasi, Dylan, Spencer, Frankie, Alexandra, Chloe, Mia, Darcie, Alexander and Oscar  
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Here we have Wyatt 

from Falcons class 

teaching the class 

about decimals as    

fractions 

 

 

Kingfishers have been weaving in Art lessons to add to their tie dyed 

cushion covers  
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Sparrows  

Art  

folder  
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Bumblebee class welcomed baby chicks 
this week when they hatched on    

Tuesday and Wednesday. To view the 
video click here  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=kNqlkZ1NmMM&t=73s
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REMINDERS: 

New menus are available on 

ParentPay for next term. 

Please make sure you order 

on time. 

The PTA will be    

selling tickets for 

the final time for the 

disco on Tuesday 5th 

and Wednesday 6th in 

the  afternoon. 

SCHOOL DISCO: 

Thursday 7th April 2022 

KS1 3:30pm—4:30pm 

KS2 4:45pm—6pm  

This is also a non uniform day  
Last day of 

term  

Friday 8th 

April 

Finish time 

1:15pm 

Magnificent Seven 

Believes in themselves 

Never says “I can’t” 

Settles to learn quickly  

Shows kindness and good manners 

Listens to adults 

Encourages someone else 

Looks after the school  


